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DECEMBER  2016 

Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 

 HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

LADIES SECTION 
By:  Jen Evans 

Sunday, November 27 – Decorate Maennerchor Clubhouse for Holiday, 2:00 

p.m., Volunteer  

Sunday, December 4 – Christmas Brunch; 10:30-11:30 a.m.; Bingo (Kids) 

11:00 a.m.; Santa at 11:30 a.m.  

Tuesday, December 13 – Ladies Section Holiday Party, 6:30 p.m., Club – 

Please bring hats, mittens, underwear, sweatpants, Sizes 4 – 8, for donation.  

All attendees to bring an hors d’oeuvre to share.  Maennerchor singers will be 

performing.   

January 2017 – No Meeting 

 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

Congratulations to: 

President:  Mike Lohrman 

Vice President:  Jeff Lammers 

Treasurer:  Dale Grigsby 

Secretary:  Deb Jackson 

Trustees:  Harold Bishop, Jerry Knappenberger, Trent Lewis, Marty 

Werner 

And from Jim Hopewell… 

I want to thank all those who came to support our club’s election and to enjoy 

the Lake Erie Perch Dinner. There were over 40 people in attendance and they 

managed to eat “A LOT” of perch. I fried up over 210 perch that yielded over 

420 pieces of fish. Plus a couple Walleye that Frank donated. And somehow 

you managed to eat it all. Sooo… I guess I’ll just have to keep fishing. 

Thanks also to Mike who helped me with fish prep and Cheryl for cooking the 

hush puppies.  

SINGERS 

Your singers are rehearsing for the Christmas season.  As of this writing, we 

know they will be singing for the Ladies Section Christmas Party December 

12 and the German Advent Service on December 18 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 

The November spaghetti dinner saw 211 adults and one child (8 carry-outs).  

Income was $1692, expenses were $878.96, including sales tax.  Frank Jack-

son turned over a check to the club for $997!  Please remember, we can al-

ways use help for clean-up after spaghetti dinners.  These monthly dinners 

help your club survive!  Join us the first Wednesday of every month.  We 

serve beginning at 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. 

Your Life Members are hosting the January spaghetti dinner.  Come on down 

and support them!  

 

OX ROAST 

An Ox Roast meeting will be scheduled after the holidays with the primary 

topic being discussion of a new date for the event. 

 

BENEVOLENCE 

Please keep Helen Gaulke in your thoughts and prayers.  Helen is recuperat-

ing at home after suffering a stroke. 

Dan Stricker suffered a fall and is recuperating. 

200 CLUB 

Congratulations to Frank Jackson and Stephanie Shaw for a well-organized 

200 Club Dinner!  The free steak dinner with baked potato, green beans, 

salad, roll and dessert was really tasty!  Winners:  $50—Helen Gaulke, Frank 

Jackson, Dan Stricker, Tim Blackstone, Bill Dougherty.  $25—Ann Dough-

erty, Paul Gaulke, Bob Andrews, Betty & Betty, Jeff Schumaker, Anne 

Conley,Jeff Crabill, Stacey Copenhefer, Suzie Heckmann, Jerry Swank, Jo 

Koch.  $100 Norm Morrison.  $150 Stephanie Shaw.  $250 Harv Tung.  $400 

Ed Moats. 

Congratulations to all!   

You can get in on the fun next year!  200 Club payment in full by the end of 

February earns you a discount of 2 bucks!  Pay $50 and you are paid in full.  

After that, it will take $52 to pay up for the year and we will see you at the 

next free dinner!  Special thanks to Tim Blackstone for cooking the steaks 

and Cheryl & Mike Lohrman for preparing the food. 

Thanks to Jeff Lammers, who coordinated the 50/50 ticket sales.  Dale 

Grigsby was the winner of $111!  The other half ($110) was donated to the 

200 Club! 

DUES 

Dues reminder letters have been mailed!   If you did not receive a reminder 

letter, please contact Deb Jackson at 740-349-7405. Your dues are due by De-

cember 31.  Social/singing members dues are $40/year; senior dues (65 years 

or older AND a member for 10 consecutive years) are $25/year.  You save 

your club money if you get your dues paid promptly!  New membership cards 

will be mailed out after January 1, 2017. 

JACK SHERMAN 52 WEEK RAFFLE 

Don’t forget to send in your raffle ticket money.  These tickets make great 

Christmas presents!  Each ticket is eligible for 52 drawings and if your num-

ber is drawn, it’s worth $200!  There is no limit on how many times you can 

win! 

 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 

 
Septic Tank Cleaning and  

Construction 
 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

    

  Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

51 North Third Street 

North Third Tower 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

HendersonVanatta.com 

4    CHRISTMAS BRUNCH & 

KIDS’ PARTY 

5 SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

7 SPAGHETTI DINNER 

12  SINGERS’ REHEARSAL 

13  LADIES SECTION CHRIST-

MAS PARTY 

13  TRUSTEE MEETING 

14 EXECUTIVE BOARD (7PM)           

& BUSINESS MEETING 

(7:30 PM)  

18 CHRISTMAS ADVENT SER-

VICE 

 

 

ALL YOU CAN EAT  

SPAGHETTI  

DINNER 

DECEMBER 7, 2016 

 5:00 ~ 7:00 P.M. 

ADULTS $8 ~ CHILDREN 12 &  

UNDER $4  

 

As 2016 draws to a close, I 
would like to take this opportu-
nity to thank my fellow Offi-
cers, our Trustees, our Newark 
Männerchor Singers, our La-
dies Section , our Life Mem-
bers and all of our committee 
chairs.  You all make my job so 
much easier. 
Without the support of all of 
our Newark Männerchor mem-
bers, the survival of this club is 
not possible.  Thank you all for 
all you do. 
I look forward to a successful 
2017!  Peace and blessing to 
you and your families. 
Most Sincerely, 
Mike Lohrman 
President 


